## **DE LUCA Patrizia (JUST)**

From:

Adoptiepraktijk Vinke <av@adoptiepraktijk.nl>

Sent: To:

17 December 2009 18:47 DE LUCA Patrizia (JLS)

Subject:

Re: EU Commission Report on comparative study

Thank you very much!

Best wishes

Anneke

The study has been published yesterday. Here is the link: http://ec.europa.eu/civiljustice/news/whatsnew\_en.htm

Best regards,

Patrizia De Luca Team leader/Chef d'équipe Commission européenne DG JLS Justice, Liberté et Sécurité

From: Anneke Vinke - ADOC [mailto:AVinke@fsw.leidenuniv.nl]

Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2009 12:15 AM

**To:** SAASTAMOINEN Salla (JLS); DE LUCA Patrizia (JLS) **Subject:** EU Commission Report on comparative study

Dear mrs. Saastamoinen & mrs De Luca,

I am writing to you to ask if there is a possibility to obtain either the link or the pdf file of the EU commission study that both of you referred to in Strasbourg on Dec. 1th. Since I was involved in the other study as a local expert, I am very interested in the EU Commission report. Can you tell me where to find it? Also, we would like to link it on the ADOC site or have it on file in our database (www.adoptionresearch.nl), if that is possible?

Finally, I like to thank you again for the opportunity to attend the meetings and be part of the discussion,

kind regards, wishing you a good holiday break and a nice start of 2010,

Anneke Vinke, PhD.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.